
March 17, 2024 
Subject: Cyclical Pavement 
Resurfacing  
WIN: 028824.00 
Location: Bangor, Veazie & Orono 
Amendment No. 1  

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

The following questions have been received: 

Question: Would the department consider adding an additional 5 WD’s and corresponding CD’s 
to the contract 
to allow the contractor to complete the contract? 

Response: The Department will not consider adding any additional working or calendar days to 
the Contract.  

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on March 19, 2025. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
Contracts & Specifications Engineer 

for




